
NOTICE OF WORK SESSION AND SPECIAL
CALLED MEETING
Monday, May  24, 2021

4:00 PM

Please take notice that the Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will hold a
Work Session and Special Called Meeting on Monday, May 24, 2021, in the Board
Room of the Asheville City Schools Administrative Offices located at 85 Mountain

Street in Asheville, North Carolina.

The purpose of the meetings is to discuss the items on the agendas.
Action will be taken.

In-person public comment will be accepted at the beginning of the Special Called
Meeting.  Due to current physical distancing guidelines there will be limited space

for attendees in the Board Room. We will provide additional seating in the
Training Room for viewing.

The Special Called Meetings will be available for viewing live via
Asheville City Schools YouTube page.

https://www.ashevillecityschools.net/Page/5472

